
Parks and Recreation Commission Minutes November 14, 2018 

The meeting was called to order at Mayville City Hall at 7:02 p.m. with the following Roll 
Call: 

Members Present:  Corey Held, Brian Thom, Rachel Forester, LaAngela Davis, D.J. 
Legas 

Members Absent:  Jason Torres 

Others Present:  John Wild, Doug Wickersham 

Item #1 Call to Order & Roll Call 

Item #2 Comments 

There were no citizens present for comment 

Item #3 Approve the Minutes of the August 22, 2018 Meeting 

Motion by Thom, Seconded by Held to approve the minutes of the August  22, 2018 
meeting.  Motion carried unanimously. 

Item #4 Park’s Report 

A. Building Report- All buildings have had the water drained and winterized for 
the season.  Pavilion is being used two days a week for city recreation activities 
and the weekends are still busy with private rentals. 

B. Grounds Report- Finished winterizing all the grounds which includes nets, 
banners, and equipment in storage.  Leave mulching was finished up last week. 

Item #5 Senior Center Report 

Senior center has had the carpet cleaned as of late.  Hometown Glass has replaced the 
glass in four windows due to failed seals. 

Item #6 Discuss with Possible Action Two Free Pavilion Rentals 

Gateway Community Church has applied for two free rental dates at the pavilion, one 
being a Christmas service and the other an Easter service.  Each of these events are 
free to the public with music and a meal offered to everyone at no cost.  The board 
discussed if these two events fit the criteria that is required to use the pavilion free of 
charge.  Everyone on the board agreed it was.  Motion by Legas, seconded by Davis to 
approve the two free pavilion rentals.  Motion carried unanimously. 

Item #7 Update on 2018 Projects 

General Asphalt was in last Monday and it was decided that it was too wet to asphalt all 
of Dayton Street walking path.  The small piece that is attached to Piggly Wiggly’s 
parking lot was completed with the rest being completed next spring.  The asphalt pad 
was completed at Easy Street Park.  The wood for the walking bridge by the war 
memorial will be ordered in the next two weeks and will get prepped so it can be 
installed next spring. 



Item #8 Recreation Report. 

Doug Wickersham reported that all fall leagues have finished with the winter leagues all 
starting.  These leagues are women’s volleyball at the Tag Center and bags at the 
pavilion. 

Item #9  Set date and time of next meeting 

Next meeting date will be Wednesday, February 27, 2019 at 6:00 p.m at Tag Center. 

Item #10 Adjournment 

Motion by Thom, seconded by Held to adjourn at 7:39 p.m.  Motion carried unanimously. 

       Respectfully Submitted; 

       John Wild 

       Director of Parks 

 

  

 

 

 


